
 
Sent: 14/10/2014 12:02:28 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  14/10/2014   MRS Fiona Kuhn  23 Stratford DR  Belrose NSW 2085   RE: Mod2014/0174 - 8 Wyatt Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085    Dear Sir / Madam I am writing to you to object Modification No: Mod2 014/0174 - (DA2010/1170) We reside in Stratford Drive and travel along Wyatt Ave to exit the area on a daily basis. In the last 12-18 months we have noticed an increased amount of traffic associated with John Colet School. The current "drop off"zone and traffic rules are regularly ignored and dismissed by many parents of the school, and I've witnessed numerous amounts of cars conducting illegal u-turns here and there and blocking peoples driveways. We feel that the school has reached it's pupil capacity and greater numbers would increase greater risk on traffic and the roads. We moved into our Street as it's a quiet and safe street for families, however in 4 years we have seen the school expand so much that to try and get onto Forestway in the mornings is becoming extremely difficult. Just yesterday I was leaving home and traveling to turn right onto Wyatt Ave and parents were parked well down Wyatt Ave for the pick up zone, as well as double parked. John Colet School was developed as a small community school which is expanding yearly and is having an impact on locals here in Belrose with much heavier traffic impacted. Therefore we oppose the request.  


